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May 29, 2019 

Federal Election Commission (PEC) 

Office of Complaints Examination & Legal Administration 

Attn; Kathryn Ross, Paralegal 

1050 First Street, NE 

Washington, D.C. 20463 

cela@fec.gov 

Re: MUR 7604 

Dear Ms. Ross: 

We are in receipt of complaint MUR 7604 as filed against Friends of Vangie Williams (FOVW) by Ms. 

Bobbie Todd. Without stipulating to the facts as laid out in Ms. Todd's complaint, we are providing 

proof that Ms. Todd was issued check #50050 via ADP for her final week of service November 1 - 6, 

2018. I am attaching a copy of the check below. Any and all debts, reimbursements or wages have been 

paid in full to Ms. Todd. We therefore request this matter be closed. 

I am, however, relatively new to the position of Treasurer for FOVW and will be working with our 

compliance consultant at Aristotle, Inc. (our FEC software solution) to conduct an audit to ensure that 

all debits and credits have been recorded and reported properly. It is my hope that should any 

amendments need to be made, they can be filed at the same time as our Q2 filing to reflect the most 

accurate figure possible. 

Thank you for bringing this issue to our attention. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank 

you. 

Sincerely, 

Stacy Bullock, Treasurer 

Friends of Vangie Williams 

P.O. Box 7572 



Fredericksburg, VA 22401 

Cell Phone: 540-623-4087 

stacy@vangieforcongress.coni 
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